
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County (LAFCO) 

 

The Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County will hold a public hearing 
on Wednesday, April 2, 2025 at 1:15 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be 
heard, in the Board of Supervisors’ Chambers, County Government Center, 70 West 
Hedding Street, San Jose, California, to consider:  

1. An application by the Santa Clara County Central Fire Protection District (CCFD) 
and the South Santa Clara County Fire Protection District (SCFD) for the 
dissolution of the SCFD, and annexation of its territory to CCFD. The application 
also includes an amendment of the Sphere of Influence (SOI) of the CCFD to 
include the territory of the SCFD. 

Staff reports and related materials for this item will be on file at the LAFCO Office and will 
be available on the LAFCO website (SantaClaraLAFCO.org) by March 28, 2025. All 
interested persons may be present at the meeting and provide comment at said time and 
place or may submit written comment. Written communications should be filed prior to 
the date of the hearing by email or mail at the address noted below. 
 
Email:    LAFCO@ceo.sccgov.org 

Phone:   (408) 993-4705  

Mailing Address: LAFCO of Santa Clara County 
777 North First Street, Suite 410 
San Jose, CA 95112 
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